April 10, 2014

City of Greater Sudbury
Clerk’s Services

To Whom It May Concern:

The Dogs Off Leash in Greater Sudbury Volunteer Association {(DOGS) works to maintain and enhance
the Minnow Lake Dog Park located on Second Avenue in Sudbury.

DOGS wishes to provide the Community Services Committee with a yearly status update that describes
what DOGS has accomplished in 2013 in partnership with the City of Greater Sudbury and other
community partners.

We also wish to provide the Committee with the direction that we will be taking in 2014 to enhance
park facilities and usage of the park.

We believe that this information will be valuable to City Councillors and to other groups who are now
planning additional dog parks in the City.

We wish to present a short video that we have produced along with a quick verbal presentation.

Dean Eyre, President, and Rachelle Niemela, Communications/Projects, will be presenting on behalf of
DOGS.

Thank you for your consideration,

Rachelle Niemela
Communications/Projects

DOGS Volunteer Association

1590 Dollard Avenue, Sudbury, ON P3A 4G9
705-805-0575




